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Dear Committee Members,  It's time in the State of Oregon we have common sense 

in how we implement environmental issue that will directly effect the economy of this 

State.  I urge you to consider how the implementation of the Advance Clean Trucks 

will cause an undue burden on those who provide the food for you. The technology is 

not available for this regulation, and will bring a direct major cost to the consumers 

food price.   As a fifth generational farmer it's hard to believe how we've come to such 

a counterproductive measure for implementing this in our State.  There will always be 

a price to pay when you place this type of burden on your agriculture producers who 

can't economically survive this type of implementation. Sincerely, Bob Johns 


